
From:                                         Paul Nolan 
Sent:                                           16 March 2017 10:55
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Waterford & Kilkenny bounty
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Dear Sir
 
Having reviewed the controversy over the proposed moving of the county line between Kilkenny and
Waterford in the Ferrybank area, I feel one of the most important facts in the case is that over 99% of
earlier contributions have been against the proposal.
It would seem best then to purposes an alternative method of administration for the area. I would suggest
a local borough council, that would have permanent representation from Kilkenny (of course) but also
from Waterford. This world provide permanent and direct communication in both ways between all
concerned parties. Then specific issues and long-term plans could be dealt with in an ongoing way.
 
I know it may seem like this problem requires the wisdom of Solomon to resolve it, but really some fresh
thinking and an abandonment of entrenched positions is all that's needed.
 
Regards
 
Paul Nolan
 
Sent from my Huawei G760-L01 on Three


